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15th February 2022 
Dear Parents,   
This year, World Book Day will take place on Thursday 3rd March and will be celebrating its 
25th anniversary. We would like to share with you some of the things that your child will be 
doing in school to make the most of this special occasion.  
 
World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To 
help them on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token 
on the day. It can either be exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books below or 
used to get £1 off any full price book. You can find out more information about the books at 
http://www.worldbookday.com/books/. 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of the celebrations the children are invited to come into school dressed up as a 
character from one of their favourite books. The children can also bring their favourite books 
with them to share with each other on the day. So why not use half term to share ideas and 
make a costume together. If you would like some inspiration and ideas of ‘quick to make’ 
costumes, then visit http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up/. 
 
We are also extremely excited to be celebrating the event with the author Sarah Oliver. Sarah is 
an author from Cheshire and has written over 20 books. We have several virtual sessions and 
activities planned with her throughout the day. Please see a selection of her books below.  
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We look forward to finding out about the children’s favourite books and seeing them all dressed 
up to celebrate 25 years of World Book Day.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Devenport 
 
English Subject Leader 
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